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Goodbye Miss Gale 

It is with regret that I have to inform you that Miss Gale will be leaving us at the end 
of the Spring Term.  Miss Gale has been with us for four years and is a valued 
member of staff.  She is relocating to London and has, this week, accepted a job in 
a school which starts after Easter.  Obviously, we wish her well for her future life 
and career.  She will be sadly missed by both staff and pupils. 

 

Well Done 5RM 

Well done to 5RM for their topic based class assembly on the plague. They had clearly worked 
hard on it and it was a great success – lots of interesting information and well presented.  Next 
week, Friday 5th February, it is the turn of 4KR. 

 

Read for My School 

We now have 68 children signed up to our reading group, between them they 

have read a fantastic 171 books already!   

The event runs until 15th April 2016 so there’s still plenty of time to sign up. 

Children will need to register on: www.readformyschool.co.uk  

You will need our ‘classroom code’ to sign up, which is: 854056  
 

 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 

It’s time to get collecting again!  If you have any vouchers, 

please drop them into the box just inside the main entrance.  

We are collecting for new play equipment for lunchtimes. 

Advance warning!  World Book Day 

World Book day is on 3rd March this year and, if they wish, the children can 

come to school dressed as a character from a book they have read.  We have 

given plenty of notice so that the children can think about which character they 

could be.  

During the day, we are planning to join some of the Infant School 

children to share books and show our costumes.  We will also be 

helping World Book Day to break the Guinness World Record title for 

‘The most people participating in simultaneous book quizzes’ 

For ideas on how to dress up, look at http://www.bookaid.org/get-

involved/world-book-day/ 
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Follow us on Twitter @ladysmithfed 

Running Club 

Well done to Running club who completed their second mile this week!  

 

Sad news 

We regret to inform you that Harry Pecker, one of our chickens has 

died.  He led a long, happy life and will be sadly missed by the 

children and Mr Hawkins, who looks after the chickens.  Our other 

two chickens are well and enjoying their time at Ladysmith.  

 

Working Together Coffee Afternoon 

When: Tuesday 2nd Feb @ 2.30 pm – 3.20 pm 

Where: Ladysmith Infants Forest School Room. 

Why: Come and find out about our Federated Thrive approach. 

 

PTFA 
Pop-Up Cafe 

Don't forget the next Pop-Up Cafe is after school on Wednesday 3rd Feb 3-4.30pm in the Infant 

School canteen. Come along and enjoy Year 5's baking.  There will also be a second-hand 

uniform sale and free crafting including pipe cleaner heroes, ninjas & monsters .... 

The PTFA are a valuable part of our Ladysmith Schools.  They have put on some amazing 

events that we have all thoroughly enjoyed and hopefully will continue to do so.  If you feel that 

you could help out with any of the events, please email ladymsmithptfa@gmail.com or leave 

your details at either school office.  
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